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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2654 modifies the Oklahoma Victim’s Rights Act by directing a peace officer to contact a 

domestic violence intervention program if the victim screens positive during a lethality 

assessment.  The peace officer is to relay the responses of the victim and offer and encourage the 

victim to speak to the domestic violence service provider via the telephone. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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